
 

 

 
 
11th September 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Your son/daughter has the opportunity to be part of the Young Firefighter Program which is run by 
firefighters from Nelson Fire and Rescue Service. Students will be given uniforms to wear during the 
sessions and use actual equipment used to tackle real life fires! 
 
This will run every Tuesday afternoon and will take place during school & college hours so no extra 
arrangements will need to be made. Students will travel in the school minibus and be supervised by 
staff whilst there. 
 
This is an exciting opportunity for our young people to develop their communication and co-operative 
skills outside the usual school environment and also get an idea of what life as a firefighter is like. 
 
Please complete the consent form at the bottom of this letter and return to school as soon as 
possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss J Bayliss 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Firefighter Programme 
 

 
Name: ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
I would/ would not like my son/ daughter to be involved in the Young Firefighting Program this year. 
 
 
Signed: _____________________________________________    Date: ___________________ 
 
 
 
 


